
SATs
• Standard Assessment Tests

• All year 6 children in state schools

• 6 tests over four days

• Tested in Reading, Maths and SPaG / GPS (Spelling, Punctuation and 
Grammar)



When are SATs happening?

• Monday 12th – Thursday 15th May (a few weeks after the Easter 
holiday)



How to prepare children for SATs

We provide…
• Structured learning up until the 

SATs
• Weekly boosters, Easter booster 

and weekly tuition
• Practise papers
• Extra time
• Different spaces to work
• Free SATs breakfast
• Fun activities every afternoon
• SATs Scream and Fun Friday!

You can…
• Keep it in perspective
• Encourage children to do their best 

and support their growth mindset
• CGP books
• Reading everyday
• Home learning
• BBC Bitesize
• Times Tables Rockstars
• Plenty of sleep



How is writing assessed?

• No test

• Teacher assessment

• Range of writing from throughout the year

• English books



What will the outcomes be?

• At the expected level for Year 6 (working at / meeting / met)

• Above the expected level for Year 6 (working above / greater depth)

• Below the expected level for Year 6 (working below / working towards)

SATs Test
Teacher 
assessed

Reading Maths SPaG Writing



What will happen after SATs?

• Used to inform the government of schools’ impact

• Results are shared with parents

• Your child’s secondary school will also be able to access the score
• Doesn’t affect places at secondary schools

• Other than this,  individual scores are not published



What are our expectations of the children?

• Effort over outcome

• Children set their own goals

• Pride

• As long as the children have done their best, and they know that 
they’ve done their best, we will be extremely proud of them.



Pendarren House

Key information

• Where: Llangenny, 
Crickhowell NP8 1HE

• When: Monday 7th – Friday 
11th July (penultimate week of 
school)



What to expect

• A week of different outdoor activities with fully trained instructors

• Good quality, fresh food

• Our own building to stay in

• School adults that the children know and trust



What are the requirements for Pendarren
House?
• Medical and dietary information

• Confidential form to be sent home

• No phones – contact will be made where necessary

• No need to pack any food

• Please send a letter to Pendarren for your child to receive when we 
are there

• Funds to be paid by May half term



Runup to Pendarren House

February half term: permission slip goes home

Easter holiday: personal info form sent home (medical / dietary)

Summer half term: funds to be paid in full

kit list sent home

1 week before: children write down choices for rooms

7th July: Leave for Pendarren House
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